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  Effective Objective-C 2.0 Matt Galloway,2013-05-17 Write Truly Great iOS
and OS X Code with Objective-C 2.0! Effective Objective-C 2.0 will help you
harness all of Objective-C’s expressive power to write OS X or iOS code that
works superbly well in production environments. Using the concise, scenario-
driven style pioneered in Scott Meyers’ best-selling Effective C++, Matt
Galloway brings together 52 Objective-C best practices, tips, shortcuts, and
realistic code examples that are available nowhere else. Through real-world
examples, Galloway uncovers little-known Objective-C quirks, pitfalls, and
intricacies that powerfully impact code behavior and performance. You’ll
learn how to choose the most efficient and effective way to accomplish key
tasks when multiple options exist, and how to write code that’s easier to
understand, maintain, and improve. Galloway goes far beyond the core
language, helping you integrate and leverage key Foundation framework classes
and modern system libraries, such as Grand Central Dispatch. Coverage
includes Optimizing interactions and relationships between Objective-C
objects Mastering interface and API design: writing classes that feel “right
at home” Using protocols and categories to write maintainable, bug-resistant
code Avoiding memory leaks that can still occur even with Automatic Reference
Counting (ARC) Writing modular, powerful code with Blocks and Grand Central
Dispatch Leveraging differences between Objective-C protocols and multiple
inheritance in other languages Improving code by more effectively using
arrays, dictionaries, and sets Uncovering surprising power in the Cocoa and
Cocoa Touch frameworks
  Foundation Mathematics K.A. Stroud,Dexter J. Booth,2017-11-17 This complete
entry-level textbook from leading authors gives students the confidence they
need to succeed in core mathematics skills in preparation for undergraduate
courses in engineering or science, or to build skills to support the
mathematical elements of other degree courses. Its unique programmed approach
takes students through the mathematics they need in a step-by-step fashion
with a wealth of examples and exercises. The text demands that students
engage with it by asking them to complete steps that they can manage from
previous examples or knowledge they have acquired, while carefully
introducing new steps. By working with the authors through the examples,
students become proficient as they go. By the time they come to trying
examples on their own, confidence is high. The text is aimed at students on
Foundation courses in engineering, construction, science and computer
science, and for all mathematics courses for students of business studies,
psychology, and geography.
  Unix Power Tools Shelley Powers,Jerry Peek,Tim O'Reilly,Mike Loukides,2003
With the growing popularity of Linux and the advent of Darwin, Unix has
metamorphosed into something new and exciting. No longer perceived as a
difficult operating system, more and more users are discovering the
advantages of Unix for the first time. But whether you are a newcomer or a
Unix power user, you'll find yourself thumbing through the goldmine of
information in the new edition of Unix Power Tools to add to your store of
knowledge. Want to try something new? Check this book first, and you're sure
to find a tip or trick that will prevent you from learning things the hard
way. The latest edition of this best-selling favorite is loaded with advice
about almost every aspect of Unix, covering all the new technologies that
users need to know. In addition to vital information on Linux, Darwin, and
BSD, Unix Power Tools 3rd Edition now offers more coverage of bash, zsh, and
other new shells, along with discussions about modern utilities and
applications. Several sections focus on security and Internet access. And
there is a new chapter on access to Unix from Windows, addressing the
heterogeneous nature of systems today. You'll also find expanded coverage of
software installation and packaging, as well as basic information on Perl and
Python. Unix Power Tools 3rd Edition is a browser's book...like a magazine
that you don't read from start to finish, but leaf through repeatedly until
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you realize that you've read it all. Bursting with cross-references,
interesting sidebars explore syntax or point out other directions for
exploration, including relevant technical details that might not be
immediately apparent. The book includes articles abstracted from other
O'Reilly books, new information that highlights program tricks and gotchas,
tips posted to the Net over the years, and other accumulated wisdom.
Affectionately referred to by readers as the Unix book, UNIX Power Tools
provides access to information every Unix user is going to need to know. It
will help you think creatively about UNIX, and will help you get to the point
where you can analyze your own problems. Your own solutions won't be far
behind.
  Peopleware Tom DeMarco,Timothy R. Lister,2013 Most software project
problems are sociological, not technological. Peopleware is a book on
managing software projects.
  Founders at Work Jessica Livingston,2008-11-01 Now available in
paperback—with a new preface and interview with Jessica Livingston about Y
Combinator! Founders at Work: Stories of Startups' Early Days is a collection
of interviews with founders of famous technology companies about what
happened in the very earliest days. These people are celebrities now. What
was it like when they were just a couple friends with an idea? Founders like
Steve Wozniak (Apple), Caterina Fake (Flickr), Mitch Kapor (Lotus), Max
Levchin (PayPal), and Sabeer Bhatia (Hotmail) tell you in their own words
about their surprising and often very funny discoveries as they learned how
to build a company. Where did they get the ideas that made them rich? How did
they convince investors to back them? What went wrong, and how did they
recover? Nearly all technical people have thought of one day starting or
working for a startup. For them, this book is the closest you can come to
being a fly on the wall at a successful startup, to learn how it's done. But
ultimately these interviews are required reading for anyone who wants to
understand business, because startups are business reduced to its essence.
The reason their founders become rich is that startups do what businesses
do—create value—more intensively than almost any other part of the economy.
How? What are the secrets that make successful startups so insanely
productive? Read this book, and let the founders themselves tell you.
  Effective C++ Scott Douglas Meyers,1998 Effective C++ has been updated to
reflect the latest ANSI/ISO standards. The author, a recognised authority on
C++, shows readers fifty ways to improve their programs and designs.
  Basic Music Theory Jonathan Harnum,2005 Basic Music Theory takes you
through the sometimes confusing world of written music with a clear, concise
style that is at times funny and always friendly. The book is written by an
experienced teacher using methods refined over more than ten years in his
private teaching studio and in schools. --from publisher description.
  Discrete Mathematics with Applications, Metric Edition Susanna Epp,2019
DISCRETE MATHEMATICS WITH APPLICATIONS, 5th Edition, Metric Edition explains
complex, abstract concepts with clarity and precision and provides a strong
foundation for computer science and upper-level mathematics courses of the
computer age. Author Susanna Epp presents not only the major themes of
discrete mathematics, but also the reasoning that underlies mathematical
thought. Students develop the ability to think abstractly as they study the
ideas of logic and proof. While learning about such concepts as logic
circuits and computer addition, algorithm analysis, recursive thinking,
computability, automata, cryptography and combinatorics, students discover
that the ideas of discrete mathematics underlie and are essential to today's
science and technology.
  The Ring of the Slave Prince Bjarne Reuter,2004 It is 1639, and the winds
of a Caribbean storm howl with the promise of sunken treasure. Treasure is
the means by which fourteen-year-old Tom O'Connor hopes to deliver his family
from the drudgery of working at a run-down inn on the island of Nevis. But on
this particular night he finds only two ragged castaways drifting near death
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- a maudlin Spaniard who calls himself Ramon the Pious and a slender black
youth about Tom's age. Ramon claims the slave boy is a prince, worth his
weight in gold if returned to his chieftain father across the ocean, and he
shows Tom a ring to prove it. When Ramon and the slave prince disappear, the
course of Tom's destiny is set as he pursues his elusive dream of wealth from
skiff to galleon, plantation to pirate ship, from high-spirited escapades to
hairbreadth escapes - and, sometimes, to heartbreak..
  Fundamentals of Database Systems Ramez Elmasri,Sham Navathe,2004 This is a
revision of the market leading book for providing the fundamental concepts of
database management systems. - Clear explaination of theory and design
topics- Broad coverage of models and real systems- Excellent examples with
up-to-date introduction to modern technologies- Revised to include more SQL,
more UML, and XML and the Internet
  Programming Rust Jim Blandy,Jason Orendorff,2017-11-21 Rust is a new
systems programming language that combines the performance and low-level
control of C and C++ with memory safety and thread safety. Rust’s modern,
flexible types ensure your program is free of null pointer dereferences,
double frees, dangling pointers, and similar bugs, all at compile time,
without runtime overhead. In multi-threaded code, Rust catches data races at
compile time, making concurrency much easier to use. Written by two
experienced systems programmers, this book explains how Rust manages to
bridge the gap between performance and safety, and how you can take advantage
of it. Topics include: How Rust represents values in memory (with diagrams)
Complete explanations of ownership, moves, borrows, and lifetimes Cargo,
rustdoc, unit tests, and how to publish your code on crates.io, Rust’s public
package repository High-level features like generic code, closures,
collections, and iterators that make Rust productive and flexible Concurrency
in Rust: threads, mutexes, channels, and atomics, all much safer to use than
in C or C++ Unsafe code, and how to preserve the integrity of ordinary code
that uses it Extended examples illustrating how pieces of the language fit
together
  The Turing Omnibus A. K. Dewdney,1989
  I Remember Running Darcy Wakefield,2006-08-29 A little over a year ago,
Darcy Wakefield was a single, 33-year-old, athletic, workaholic English
professor, a vegetarian who had never had a serious health problem or injury.
Then she was diagnosed with ALS, and her world turned upside down. I Remember
Running is Darcy's story of change and loss and challenges during her first
year with ALS, as she struggles to make sense of her diagnosis and redefine
herself in the face of this terminal illness. With unflagging courage, wit,
and eloquence, Darcy shares what she calls her fast-forward life, a life in
which she applies for disability, leaves her job, and plans her own funeral
as well as meets and moves in with her true love, buys a house, and gives
birth to her first child in less time than it takes most of us to accomplish
even one of these things. Beautifully written and wholly inspiring, I
Remember Running proves that it is possible to live a rich, meaningful life
after being diagnosed with a terminal illness. This book will move readers to
see the world in a different light.
  Who's who in European Research and Development ,1997
  Bibliographic Guide to Slavic Gale Group,2000-06-09
  Modern CTO Joel Beasley,2018-02-28 Everything you need to know to be a
Modern CTO. Developers are not CTOs, but developers can learn how to be CTOs.
In Modern CTO, Joel Beasely provides readers with an in-depth road map on how
to successfully navigate the unexplored and jagged transition between these
two roles. Drawing from personal experience, Joel gives a refreshing take on
the challenges, lessons, and things to avoid on this journey. Readers will
learn how Modern CTOs: Manage deadlines Speak up Know when to abandon ship
and build a better one Deal with poor code Avoid getting lost in the product
and know what UX mistakes to watch out for Manage people and create momentum
... plus much more Modern CTO is the ultimate guidebook on how to kick start
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your career and go from developer to CTO.
  Lietuvos Dailininkų sąjunga ,2002
  Fuel Cells Klaus-Dieter Kreuer,2012-12-14 The expected end of the “oil age”
will lead to increasing focus and reliance on alternative energy conversion
devices, among which fuel cells have the potential to play an important role.
Not only can phosphoric acid and solid oxide fuel cells already efficiently
convert today’s fossil fuels, including methane, into electricity, but other
types of fuel cells, such as polymer electrolyte membrane fuel cells, have
the potential to become the cornerstones of a possible future hydrogen
economy. Featuring 21 peer-reviewed entries from the Encyclopedia of
Sustainability Science and Technology, Fuel Cells offers concise yet
comprehensive coverage of the current state of research and identifies key
areas for future investigation. Internationally renowned specialists provide
authoritative introductions to a wide variety of fuel cell types, and discuss
materials, components, and systems for these technologies. The entries also
cover sustainability and marketing considerations, including comparisons of
fuel cells with alternative technologies.
  Official Report of the Games of the XXV Olympiad, Barcelona 1992 Comitè
Organitzador Olímpic Barcelona '92,1992
  Bibliografijos žinios ,2002
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